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12th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Coates Primary School would like to develop the pupil’s knowledge of key figures throughout history 

by using the fabulous books from the Little People Big Dreams series. These books are stories, with a 

facts and photos section at the back.  The stories begin with that person as a small child.  They contain 

figures from many different experiences, backgrounds and journeys. The books aim to develop children’s 

empathy and their understanding of the world.  More information about the figures included in the series 

can be found using the link: https://littlepeoplebigdreams.com/shop/ 

 

We are asking all pupils to take part in a very exciting day learning about some of these figures by 

dressing up as one of them.  They will be set the task to research them beforehand and share the 

facts/information that they have found out on the day.  (A recording sheet will be sent as homework).  

This will take place on Friday 27th September and we are asking for a voluntary cash donation which 

will be used towards adding more of these wonderful books to our school collection.  Please use the link 

above to help you select the figure your child will research and come dressed as.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

  

Mrs L Boucher      

Headteacher  

 

 

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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